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Messages: 
 
Welcome back! We hope you had a nice break. 
 
Just a quick reminder that Parents Evening is tomorrow: Wednesday 21st February. 
Please make sure you arrive promptly for your appointment. Appointments will last 
for 10 minutes. If you have not been given a time for your appointment, please speak 
to Jayne or Salma so they can allocate a time for you. 
 
This week is Topic Week and we are taking part in an Enabling Enterprise project. 
The project is called ‘From Zero to Hero’ and focuses on the changes that have 
happened in our lives from when we were born to now. We will think about what we 
can do now that we could not do when we were a baby and reflect on our individual 
super powers   
 

 

Homework: 
 
Please complete the homework sheets in the red folder with your child. There is a 
phonics activity and a ‘What it means to be a good person’ activity sheet.  
 
Please also access Mathletics at home this week. Your child’s username and 
password are on the front of their reading diary. You can copy and paste this link into 
your browser to access the website:  
 
http://uk.mathletics.com/signin/ 
 

http://uk.mathletics.com/signin/

